
Response to Competitor #6  
 
Dear Damian 
 
I have received the further information you have submitted related to your 
complaint dated 8 May 2023.  
 
As this submission includes no significant additional grounds for complaint or 
asks for no additional action to that submitted in your original complaint, I do 
not consider this to be a new complaint requiring an additional reply. 
 
My reply to your complaint dated 8 May 2023 stands, as do the time limits 
related to protests. 
 
Regards 
 
Gary Lacey 
Event Director 
 
9 May 2023 
 
 


